May 17 Tom Petty Tribute Concert canceled
Monday, April 20, 2020

As you all know by now, precautions have been taken to help stop and slow the spread of
Coronavirus, including closures of HOA Facilities like the Renaissance Theater. As a result,

the Tom Petty tribute concert scheduled for May 17 is canceled.

Tickets will be refunded as follows:

All purchases made with a credit card will be automatically refunded to the card used to

buy.

Refunds for the Roy Orbison tribute concert began processing Monday, April 20.
(Depending on the speed with which your bank/financial institution processes refunds, it
may take 3 - 10 business days for your refund to appear, or longer in some cases as credit
card companies and banks are also handling unprecedented volumes of business they did

not expect as well).

For anyone who paid with cash or check, we will process a refund request for a check that
will be mailed to your address on file in our homeowner database. Depending on a
number of factors out of our control, our best estimate is that your check will be cut no

later than Mid-May.

It is likely that the Rolling Stones tribute show on June 7 and Beatles Tribute on June 19 will

also be canceled. Details of the status of these shows will be announced.

Thank you for support during this unexpected and difficult time.

Source: Traci Baker, Director of Community Activities & Communications



